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Ashley Quick

From: Tiffany Brown on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 12:48 PM
To: 'Bruce Gillespie'; Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Petition for Modification of Territorial Order docket number 160049

Good afternoon Mr. Gillespie, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffany Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bruce Gillespie [mailto:bagillespie4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 12:07 PM 
To: Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Petition for Modification of Territorial Order docket number 160049 
 
As residents of Indian River Shores, we strongly support the town's petition as it regards its relationship with the City of 
Vero Beach Utilities.  Please keep us informed as the proceeding move forward.  In addition to the email above, our 
address is 750 Beach Road, unit 202, Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce A and Gale S Gillespie 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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